


 

 

We understand that the projected barrier down time is now predicted to be 2 minutes per crossing 
closure however clarity is sought as to whether this relates to passenger trains or much longer 
freight trains passing through the crossing. 
  
We would welcome the opportunity to discuss this issue further with the applicant or their appointed 
agent. 

We look forward to hearing from you further in due course. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Derry Mockett MRICS 
Director 
For and on behalf of BNP Paribas Real Estate, National Compulsory Purchase and Infrastructure 




